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Brush-Wellman Beryllium
Plant in Utah - For
Information Only

Dear Dr. Cooperstein:

In response to your telephone call of April 12, 1979, we
reviewed the Utah Division of Health contacts with the Brush-
Wellman Plant.

We have never documented a violation of health standards
at the Plant and have found the Plant personnel cordial and easy
to deal with.

Sincerely,
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Larry f Anderson Jirector
Bureau-of Radiation and
Occupational Health
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